
WKLY BROADCASTING COMPAIN.IY 

1,000 Watts 

980 Kc 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
185 Street, 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Sir: 

WM. L. HAYES, 
Chief Engineer 

HARTWELL, GEORGI A 

Sept. 2, 1947 

Thank you for your report of our signals 
during our equipment test period on 26 August 1944. 
At the time w i were using call RAW, but has since 
been changed to -KLi . 

This letter is a confirmation of the data 
listed in your report taken from our program log. 
We are indeed glad to have your report, and many 
thanks. 

Most cordially yours, 

WKLY BROADCASTIN COMPANY 

Wm. 

high 

- A REGIONAL STATION COVERING EASTERN GEORGIA AND WESTERN SOUTH CAROLINA - 


